winter warning and christmas tree disposal ¥ x

Connie Garland 125 PM

From: cgarland@harvardmanagement.com (cgarland@harvardmanagement.com)  This sender is in your contact list,
Sent Mon 12/28/15 1:25 PM

Good afternoon everyone

As you may have heard we are going to be getting a storm on Tuesday. Full clean up will occur on
Wednesday. We will not be sending out regular email blasts on this so please make sure you follow
the procedures with regard to the snow removal. A notice was dropped off at each door.

Also Christmas trees are no longer being accepted at Beaver Meadow school however the town
dump will take them so please make arrangements to get it to the town dump. We ask that you not
leave them at the dumpster.

thank you

Connie



